
 

      
               

  
 

 

       

     

       

 

 
 
 

    
     

 
 

      

            
              

      

            
           

       

      
           

          
       

           
          

      

        
         

         
            

        

      
           
         
      

ISSUED ON BEHALF OF THE SCOTTISH LAW COMMISSION 

NOT FOR PUBLICATION OR BROADCAST 

BEFORE 0001 HOURS FRIDAY 19 FEBRUARY 2016 

*********** 

SCOTTISH LAW COMMISSION ANNUAL REPORT 2015: 
THE COMMISSION’S GOLDEN ANNIVERSARY YEAR 

The Scottish Law Commission’s Annual Report 2015 is published today. 

The Report outlines progress on the Commission’s law reform work during 2015. It also highlights 
events held during 2015 to mark the 50th year since the Commission was set up. The Chairman of 
the Scottish Law Commission, Lord Pentland, said: 

“I am pleased to present our Annual Report for 2015, a year which marked not just the 
50thcommencement of work on our Ninth Programme of Law Reform, but also the 

anniversary of the creation of the Scottish Law Commission. 

As the Report explains, a number of events took place to celebrate this milestone in Scottish 
legal history; these included our playing host to an international conference of law reformers 
in Edinburgh and visits to the Commission by the First Minister, the Cabinet Secretary for 
Justice and the Secretary of State for Scotland." 

For half a century the Scottish Law Commission has been at the forefront of promoting, 
developing and delivering reforms of Scots law to ensure that our legal system keeps pace 
with changes in society. That is our mission.” 

The Chairman welcomed the continued progress in the Scottish Parliament on the Commission’s 
recommendations for law reform. He stated that the procedure involving the Delegated Powers and 
Law Reform Committee is proving to be very effective and successful, with one Commission Bill 
already enacted, and another one passed. A third Commission Bill, a consolidation of bankruptcy 
legislation, is currently proceeding in the Parliament. 

Lord Pentland also noted that at the Westminster Parliament there were important achievements for 
the Commission in 2015, with the enactment of the Insurance Act 2015 and the Consumer Rights 
Act 2015; the Enterprise Bill is currently before the House of Commons with important reforms on 
the law on late payment of insurance claims. 
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NOTES TO EDITORS 

1. The Scottish Law Commission was set up in 1965 to promote the reform of the law of 
Scotland. The Chairman of the Commission is the Hon Lord Pentland. The other Commissioners 
are Caroline Drummond, David Johnston QC, Professor Hector L MacQueen, and Dr Andrew J M 
Steven. The Chief Executive is Malcolm McMillan. 

2. Further information can be obtained by contacting Malcolm McMillan, Scottish Law 
Commission, 140 Causewayside, Edinburgh EH9 1PR (Tel: 0131 668 2131, email: 
info@scotlawcom.gsi.gov.uk). 

3. The paper may also be viewed on our website at http://www.scotlawcom.gov.uk/. 
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